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Continuance of the Pacific Surfliner Peak-Period Service Between Los Angeles - Ventura -
Santa Barbara Counties

In February 2018, the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency Board of
Directors approved an agreement with the Santa Barbara County Association of Governments to
facilitate the implementation of the peak-period service between Los Angeles - Ventura and Santa
Barbara counties. The current agreement expires March 31, 2020, and a new agreement is
necessary to continue the service. Board of Directors approval is requested to authorize the
Managing Director to negotiate and execute an agreement not to exceed $1,861,880, with the Santa
Barbara Association of Governments for cost-sharing to continue the peak-period service through
March 31, 2021.

Authorize the Managing Director to negotiate and execute an agreement with the Santa Barbara
Association of Governments in an amount not to exceed $1,861,880, for cost-sharing to facilitate the
continuance of peak-period service between Los Angeles - Ventura and Santa Barbara counties, for
a period of one year through March 31, 2021.
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